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Announcement — 22 June 2021

"While the Brisbane Jets have submitted their response to the NRL, BlueMount Capital continues to
assist the Club to engage with community and industry in identifying further and ongoing
investment, sponsorship and commercial opportunities in support of a successful Brisbane Jets bid.

Steven Johnson (pictured below) of the Brisbane Jets bid team notes that:

"The level of support and encouragement in our bid has been overwhelming.
We’re already working closely with our sponsors, commercial partners and
investors in early preparation should we have the privilege of being awarded the
17th license. It is humbling to see such positive community spirit across the
Western Corridor and in Central Queensland for the Brisbane Jets brand.

With the significant projected population growth across Brisbane West, Ipswich and Toowoomba,
the Brisbane Jets hope to become a 100 year plus people-focussed, grass-roots club catering to the
heartland of rugby league in Queensland.”

About The Brisbane Jets

The Brisbane Jets aspire to be a 100-year powerhouse, people focussed club that betters lives and drives
community change by inspiring and empowering persons to be the best they can be. As a result, the Jets NRL
Expansion Bid formed in December 2020 as a merger of the Brisbane Bombers NRL Expansion Bid and the
Western Corridor NRL Expansion Bid to create what has been dubbed a ‘Super bid’ by the Brisbane media since
its announcement in February 2021 and seeks to secure the 17th National Rugby League (NRL) license kicking
off in the 2023 season.
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